
 

 

Land Loss Prevention Project  

The Land Loss Prevention Project was founded in 1982 by the North Carolina 
Association of Black Lawyers to curtail epidemic losses of Black owned land in North 
Carolina. The LLPP was incorporated in the state of North Carolina in 1983. The 
organization broadened its mission in 1993 to provide legal support and assistance to 
all financially distressed and limited resource farmers and landowners in North 
Carolina. 

http://www.landloss.org/ 
P.O. Box 179  
Durham, NC 27702  
1-800-672-5839 or (919) 682-5969  
Fax: (919) 688-5596  
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